11/9/2019

BGSL Update - May 2019

» Shotgun Division is currently seeking summer help. High School students looking for
summer job. Job Description: outside work, please call Mike Senters @ 859-396-1172

« The pond is holding water and has been stocked with catfish and blue gill. Limit is 2 catfish per
membership (family) Hopefully we will be able to stock more fish later in the year

« Pistol Division is active with the return of warmer weather. All events are on the BGSL calendar
at www.bgslinc.com

« Rifle Division and Muzzle Loader Division are also active with regular events. Again, check the
calendar.

» The General Purpose Range is open from 10-8 M-T and 8-8 Wed through Sunday. Steel target
available for pistols and a youth rimfire areal is also setup.

* Next General Meeting is Tuesday, June 4t at 7:00 with dinner provided. Come network with you
fellow members
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